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BITRUSH CORPORATION ANNOUNCES APPOINTMENT OF NEW AUDITOR 

 

TORONTO, ONTARIO, MARCH 23, 2016 – BitRush Corporation (“BitRush”  or  the  “Corporation”)  

announces that it has changed its auditors from Wasserman Ramsay Chartered Accountants (the 

"Former Auditors") to McGovern, Hurley Cunningham LLP Audit Services (the "Successor Auditors") 

effective March 18, 2016. 

There were no reservations in the Former Auditors' reports for the most recently completed fiscal year or 

for any period subsequent to the most recently completed period for which an audit report was issued and 

preceding the date of the Former Auditors' resignation. There are no reportable events between the 

Corporation and the Former Auditors. 

The Notice of Change of Auditors, together with the letter from the Former Auditors and the letter from the 

Successor Auditors, have been reviewed by the Company's Board of Directors and have been posted on 

SEDAR. 

On Behalf of the Board of Directors, 

Warren Hawkins 
Corporate Secretary 
 
For further information contact Werner Boehm at werner.boehm@bitrush.co or Warren Hawkins at 
hawkrich63@gmail.com 
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